We have really embraced the season of Lent here
in school this week. On Monday we thought about
the what Lent is as part of our Mission assembly
and then Father Stephen led the children in an
Ash Wednesday service where children each
received ashes on their foreheads.

On Tuesday we welcomed the wonderful Dan and
Emily from One Life music to lead us in a whole
school retreat on the theme of ‘Remembrance.’
The children had a wonderful day of whole school
prayer times as well as class workshops.

Today children also took part in a One Life music
Livestream with several other Catholic schools

across the country.
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Next Friday we are leading our first fundraiser to
collect for our Lenten charities with a cake sale.
We are asking EYFS and KS1 to donate cakes and
all children are welcome to bring in money to buy

one at breaktime.

Have a lovely weekend.
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On Thursday 29th February will
be a whole school mass at
church at 9.00am everyone is
invited.

Each Sunday Mass is celebrated
at St Anne’s Church at 9am.

This week we have been thinking
about how we can share the love
of God to others.
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This half term pupils are growing to be
faith filled and hopeful.

Love one another, as | have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.


https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/messenger?pid=MTA101634&v=105.8

/

Friday 1st March
Celebration assembly
Cake Sale - EYFS & Year |
Thursday 7th March
World Book Day
Saturday Ist June

First Holy Communion Mass

Lenten Charities

Friday 1st March EYFS and KS1 cake sale
Children in classes Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to
donate cakes please. All children welcome to buy
them at breaktime.

Friday 8th March KS2 cake sale
Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 to donate cakes. All
children welcome to buy at breaktime.

Friday 15th March non uniform day
Please can every child in school
donate an Easter egg for our

Easter egg raffle.

Friday 22nd March non uniform da
Donate £1 for the Father Hudson's
appeal

The new term dates will be sent
out shortly. Once they are
agreed by our school governors,
for the next Academic year.
Please see the attached dates
that will run up until this Summer
term..

Please ensure you return the
booking form to your class teacher.

Please remember to label all items
brought into school, with your child's
name and year group.

Please can children be wearing school
shoes and not trainers when it is a
normal uniform day.

Love one another, as | have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.



Reception Yearl Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6




Grace-Rae - Year R
Logan - Year 2
Rosswald - Year R
Ahuose - Nursery







DOES YOUR CHILD OR

YOUNG PERSON HAVE

SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL
NEEDS?

Getin touch with us if you would like to join our next
SENDIASS Coffee Morning. Meet other parents in a
similar situation. Share with others in a friendly,
non-judgemental environment, together with a

member of staff frgm SBNDIASS.

COFFEE MORNING

TUESDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2024
(9.30AM-11.30AM)

M The Wave,
To book your place contact:

Coffee Tots Community Room

SEND Information, Advice and Support Service (SENDIASS)
New Union 5t, Coventry CV1 2PS

Tel: 024 7669 4307 or email: iass@coventry.goV.UK s



onside WP ERE

COACHING.CO. UK

COVENTRY

Holiday Childcare Solution

(W6) Walsgrave CofE Academy )

Active KidsCourses!

COURSE TIMES 9am to 4pm ONLY 1 7
Early Drop off Late Pick up £

per day

8 to 9am 4 to Spm

onsidecoaching.co.uk ( COVENTRY )




